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Groot-Bijgaarden, 1 November 2023 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

The European Directive 2006/66/EC of 6 September 2006 on batteries  
and accumulators and waste batteries and accumulators (the "Battery Directive") has been 
published on September 26th, 2008. EU Member States were required to transpose this Battery 
Directive in their national legislation by September 26th, 2008. 

Irrespective of the effective transposition date in the EU Member States,  
Advanced Power Solutions NV, with registered office at Nieuwe Gentsesteenweg 21,  
1702 Groot-Bijgaarden Belgium, hereby declares that all batteries sold by it comply with 
the product requirements set forth in the Battery Directive and its subsequent 
amendments. 

In particular, our batteries comply with the restrictions on heavy metals provided in the 
Battery Directive and its subsequent amendments (lead, cadmium and mercury) as well as the 
crossed-out dustbin marking requirement for those batteries put on the market after 
September 26th, 2008. 

Finally, the battery capacity marking requirements for rechargeable batteries have been 
specified in Commission Regulation No 1103/2010 of 29 November 2010, and Advanced 
Power Solutions NV has implemented these requirements for its full range of rechargeable 
batteries. 

 

____________________ 
 
Sebastian Schulte 

Product and Chief Sustainability Manager 
Advanced Power Solutions  NV 

 

 

 


